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Detours Planned Next Week for State Road 211 Intersection Improvements  

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation will implement 
detours next week as part of the State Road 211 (St. Johns Avenue) from Herschel 
Street to Canterbury Street Intersection Improvements Project. 

 
State Road 211 (St. Johns Avenue) at Herschel Street Detour: 
 

• Monday, April 18 through Thursday, April 21, State Road 211 at Herschel 
Street is expected to be closed daily between 9 a.m. and 1 p.m. for 
construction activities. Traffic will be detoured to San Juan Avenue to 
Roosevelt Boulevard and Edgewood Avenue South. Flagging operations will 
be in place during the daytime closures. 
 

• Beginning Thursday, April 21 at 7 a.m. until Sunday, April 24 at 5 a.m., St. 
Johns Avenue at Herschel Street will be closed to traffic from Melrose Avenue 
to Canterbury Avenue. Traffic will be detoured to San Juan Avenue to 
Roosevelt Boulevard and Edgewood Avenue South. 

 

Notable:  

• Residents in the area may notice temporary electrical outages Friday, April 22 
while JEA crews prepare for removal of the traffic signal at State Road 211 
and Woodmere Street. 
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Drivers can also set up real-time traffic alerts from FL511, a free service offered by the 
Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT). Motorists can visit www.FL511.com or 
call #511 for this up-to-date information. 
 
This week is Work Zone Awareness Week. FDOT reminds motorists to slow down and 
stay alert in work zones to protect workers across Florida. 
 

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter or at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook. 

### 
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